Minutes of the Monday, March 11th, 2019
Winslow Park Commission Meeting
6:30 PM
@ Freeport Town Hall
As produced by Neil Lyman
Winslow Park Manager and Winslow Park Commission Secretary
In Attendance- Nancy Marquis, Karissa Davan, Susan Hazzard, George Connick, Pierre Shevenell, Neil Lyman
Absent- Robin Baron, Doug Reighley, Lucy Lloyd, Kim Swett
Meeting convened at 6:30
The Minutes of the January Commission meeting were unanimously approved.
Old Business:   
· Neil Lyman did a presentation on the new online reservation system. The group discussed possible concerns such as whether camp sites would be blocked pending park approval. 

New Business:
· The commission discussed possible road names for park roads to aid in emergency calls. The commission recommended that the three roads be named Powers Way (sites 95-102), Stockbridge Drive ( sites 93 – maintenance shop), and Lobster Lane ( beach ramp to site 29)

Other Business: 
· Karissa Davan suggested that the park look into the possibility of Darlings Ice Cream for events at the park. Darlings will bring an ice cream truck to nonprofit events and fundraisers and all proceeds go to said organization.
· The Commission briefly discussed food service at the park.  The possibilities of a public food truck/hot dog cart space being added at the park. These spaces are awarded by the town by lottery to private venders each year. There are currently 4 in the downtown area.

Public Comment: Non Agenda 
· Jim Hughes recommended that the park award seasonal sites via lottery
Meeting Adjourned @ 7:15 PM





